
From: Glen Horton
To: Elisa Rodriguez
Subject: Ring Lake Estates
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 2:19:03 PM

Dear Elisa Rodriguez,

The City of Medical Lake and the Parks and Recreation Department agree that
Ring Lake Estates may contribute park impact fees in lieu of developing a park
within the development.

Our primary reasoning is that a major city-managed park is located within 1/4
mile of the development, providing accessible recreational amenities with a
dedicated trail to future residents. Additionally, the landscape and layout of the
development do not lend themselves well to the inclusion of a dedicated park
space.

Please let us know if you need any further information or formal documentation
regarding this decision.

Thank you,

Glen Horton

Parks & Recreation Director

City of Medical Lake
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